
MISSION STATEMENT 

Reflect the love of Jesus by bringing mobility and dignity to those in developing countries 

who are unable to walk and provide the opportunity for meaningful work for volunteers. 

www.petia.org 

 * Kyle Munson, from the Des Moines Register, 

featured PET in the Metro & Iowa News Sec-

tion June 24.  As Kyle was researching the 

transformations of small town, closed schools 

in our state, he was contacted by Leighton’s 

City Clerk, who informed him about how  

Leighton Elementary School has been converted 

into a workshop assembling PETs. 

   PET IA-Leighton in the news: 

  * Eric Hansen, from KCCI, did a story cov-

ering the Leighton PET operation, that aired 

on TV-8 July 27.  That story can be seen on 

You Tube at the www.petia.org website. 

What is PET? 
PET is a faith-based, volunteer driven, non-profit organization that is making and distributing 

the PET (Personal Energy Transportation) vehicle. 

The PET Design: 
The PET has been extensively field tested and is designed to be: 

        Sturdy, in order to provide services for the rider for many years 

                Simple, to be easily maintained in outpost conditions 

                     Low-cost, so the donor dollar can serve as many as possible for $250 each 

 Fall 2012 



 AS PET IA-LEIGHTON CONTINUES, WE ASK FOR  

YOUR PRAYERS AND FINANCIAL SUPPORT                                               

NAME:__________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:_______________________________________ 

   _________________________________________ 

E-MAIL:_________________________________________ 

Employer matching gift:_____________________________ 

Gift of $_______  For: _____Memorial _____In Honor    

For: _____Birthday _____Anniversary _____Holiday 

The First Annual Appreciation Dinner was  held on 

July 21 at the Ebenezer Ref. Church in Leighton.  

Volunteers celebrated how God had brought them 

all together to make mobility possible for God’s 

people in developing countries a world away from 

Leighton, Iowa. 

Parts makers in their own shops, workers in Bill’s 

wood shop and the PET shop have worked together 

to give mobility around the world. 

 On September 24, 2012, the faithful volunteers 

of PET IA-Leighton are excited to have placed         

#300 

in it’s box to await shipping. 

PET IA-Leighton has sent PETs to: 

10 - Peru 

56 - Nigeria by US Navy ship Operation 

Handclasp 

7 - Medwish warehouse in Cleveland, OH 

70 - Hospital Sisters Mission Research in 

Springfield, IL  

98 - Gleaning for the World by US Navy ship 

Operation Handclasp 

THANK YOU for your gift and to God be the Glory! 

Contacts for presentations and 

tours of the shops in Leighton: 

Pete Verhey 

PET Shop 

(641)204-1972 

Bill Bruxvoort 

Bill’s Wood Shop 

(641)780-0464 

Please send this form with 

your tax deductible gift to: 

 

PET IA-Leighton 

100 Kirkwood St. 

Pella, IA 50219 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  


